Pilon, Janet

Subject:

FW: On-Street Patio Pilot Project

From: INternational Village BIA [mailto:info@hamiltoninternationalvillage.ca]

Sent: June-14-16 1:02 PM

To: Sheppard, Judy

Subject: On-Street Patio Pilot Project

Hi Judy,

I would like it noted at the GIC meeting on June 15th that International Village BIA is in support of the on-street alleyway pilot project, however we are quite concerned about how the build of the structure will work. If a business is required to invest substantial funds into building the on-street patio structure and store it, we would like to see them have first right of refusal in 2017 if the project moves forward.

Thank you,
Susie Braithwaite
Executive Director
International Village BIA